
ESSENTIAL CRITICAL INFRASTRUCTURE CONTRACT WORKER

March ___, 2020
RE: [CONTRACTOR COMPANY NAME]  
Dear State or Local Government Official:  
{CLIENT NAME}., it parents, affiliates and direct and indirect subsidiaries is a {INSERT BUSINESS TYPE HERE) business dedicated to {INSERT MISSION HERE) and is considered Critical Infrastructure according to the Department of Homeland Security guidance on Essential Critical Infrastructure Workforce. 
The {BUSINESS TYPE} industry has been designated a “Critical Infrastructure Segment” under Presidential Policy and Department of Homeland Security emergency readiness programs. It is the policy of the United States government that these industries continue to function with minimal disruption in the event of an emergency. Furthermore, the President of the United States instructed employees of Critical Infrastructure Industries, to continue to perform their normal job functions during the coronavirus pandemic. The continued operation of the {BUSINESS TYPE} industry is vital to the health and wellness of the American people during this emergency.

The individual in possession of this letter is a {CLIENT NAME} contractor and is a “critical infrastructure industry” individual of the {BUSINESS TYPE) industry and should be considered exempt from local restrictions such as curfews, shelter-in-place orders, and other mobility restrictions when reporting to, returning from, or performing his or her work functions. We ask that you allow this individual to continue with his or her job in the interest of protecting public health and security. It is essential that this individual be permitted to proceed to or from his or her job or to otherwise perform his or her job function.

Sincerely,
___________________________

{CLIENT NAME}
Legal Notice: This letter only applies to the above named contractor when they are performing work directly for the benefit of {CLIENT NAME or one of its subsidiaries. The use of this letter for any other travel purpose is expressly prohibited. 

